                                                                            Florida Department of 

Memorandum                              Environmental Protection


TO:

File
FROM:    
Kathy Winston, Environmental Consultant, Hazardous Waste Section

DATE:   
December 22, 2011
RE:
   
Extension Request for Completion of Corrective Actions for Triviumvirate      Environmental
On December 21, 2011, the case manager received a called from Shawn Lennon representing Triumvirate Env. requesting an extension of time to allow for corrective actions that are required for return to compliance from the inspection of 5/14/2011. These corrective actions were discussed during the December 1, 2011 enforcement meeting to clarify the Department’s requirements. The Department has decided to allow Triumvirate this extra time to complete the project as there is a lot of paperwork involved. The new agreed upon date for completion of the required corrective actions is January 16, 2011. 
